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Abbot Bernhard Maria Alter OSB
Dormitio B.M.V., Jerusalem

Jerusalem, July 12, 2021

Dear Friends of the Mount Zion Award,

The board meeting of the Mount Zion Foundation took place on May 26, 2021. The occasion 
was the selection of this year’s price winner. Numerous applications had been received. 
We  thank you for your involvement in providing names of candidates. There were so many 
valuable nominations that the selection was very difficult. You are welcome to submit your 
suggestions again in 2023. We thank you for your trust.

We are pleased to announce this year’s Mount Zion Award recipient. It is Prof. Dr. Israel 
Yuval from the Hebrew University in Jerusalem.

In addition, the board decided to honor the life work of Yehuda Bacon, an Israeli painter.

I cordially invite you to participate in the award presentation on October 24, 2021, in Tabgha. 
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